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ACADEMY UPDATE 25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who has already responded to the letter that went out this week about the upcoming 
parent/ carer forum on the 23rd of May. As you will know for the last year we have been hosting one of these, 
termly. We understand that these meetings are extremely beneficial to our community and a great way for you to 
have your voice heard. I would like to encourage anyone who hasn’t been yet or is considering attending any 
future forums.  

This week, Bexhill Academy hosted a workshop led by Children's Services. The workshop, titled "Cultural Curiosity 
– Working Better with Migrant Communities," was aimed at people in the local community as well as staff at
Children's Services who work with migrant communities. This was a fantastic opportunity for our school to serve
our local community and make a difference.

We kicked off the summer sporting season this week with all sorts of matches! The boy's rugby wowed the crowd 
as they won 30-5 to St Leonards and then 20-5 to Claverham. Well done boys, we can't wait to see what you do 
with the rest of the season. The girl's Cricket teams played impeccably and took home the win for Bexhill 
Academy in both of their games against St Richards this week and I know they are eager to get out and win some 
more! Finally, The girl's rugby team had their first matches of the season, unfortunately just missing out on the 
win to St Leonards and then to Claverham. I know the girls were disappointed with these results but as a school 
we are immensely proud of their determination and resilience. 

The Global Girl Leading project extended itself this week to some other year 9 students. Mrs Graebe and Ms 
Gordon arranged a workshop for 20 Year 9 girls, called ‘Letters To Our Daughters’. This was such a wonderful and 
insightful afternoon where the girls reflected on what they would say to their younger selves/ if they had a 
daughter. This thought-provoking session resulted in some heartwarming letters that I am looking forward to 
sharing with you at a later date. To read how the girls spoke about themselves was truly poetic and eye-opening.  

On Wednesday, we had another theatre trip! Bexhill Academy very much values The Arts, so to be able to offer so 
many experiences to our students is a blessing. This time around, a group of students went to see the sell-out 
show ‘Everybody’s Talking About Jamie!’. An astonishing musical about a young boy who marches to the beat of 
his own drum… proudly! If theatres aren’t your thing, you can catch the movie on Amazon Prime.  

We are delighted to announce that we are expanding our support for students next year.  We would like to 
increase the number of teaching assistants to support in lessons and are currently advertising for this role.  If you 
or anyone you know would be interested in becoming a teaching assistant or has thought about a career in 
education, then please have a look at the vacancies page on our website 
(https://www.bexhillacademy.org/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=37).  Our inclusion team would be more than 
happy to accommodate a school visit if you would like to see the school in action and discuss what the role of a 
teaching assistant involves, on a day-to-day basis.  Being a teaching assistant is a truly rewarding job and every 
day is different.  In addition, we are looking to recruit cover supervisors.  Again, if you or anyone you know would 
be interested in covering lessons for absent staff members, please do get in touch, and arrange a visit or a 
discussion over the phone.   

https://www.bexhillacademy.org/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=37


This week's newsletter features a new layout of a weekly year group run down which will give parents and carers 
a chance to hear directly from their child's Head Of Year. We hope you enjoy this update and please let us know 
any feedback you may have via our communications email. communications@bexhillacademy.org.  

Just before we break for the weekend I had my weekly hot chocolate morning with 8 fantastic students. Brody B, 
Libby T, Maddision H, Ben W , Alfie T, Scarlett J, Josh P and Ayva N. we had some fantastic conversations about he 
summer uniform, food and ideas for future clubs.  

I hope you have a lovely bank holiday weekend. Let's hope the weather brightens up just in time! 

With best wishes, 

Dr. Craig Neal 
Headteacher 

Calendar Dates 
Term 5 
Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday 
Monday 15th May – Year 6 Transition Crafts Session 
Friday 24th May – Last Day of Term 5  
Term 6 
Monday 3rd June – First Day of Term 6 
Tuesday 16th – Thursday 18th July – The Big Show  
Wednesday 26th June – Last day of GCSE Exams  
Wednesday 26th June – Year 11 Prom 
Friday 28th June – INSET Day (Students do not attend) 
Tuesday 23rd July – Last Day of Term 6 
2024/25 Dates  
Term 1  
Monday 2nd September – INSET DAY – No Students In School  
Tuesday 3rd September - INSET DAY – No Students In School 
Wednesday 4th September – Year 7 and Year 11 (Only) First day  
Thursday 5th September – The whole school's first day back  
Wednesday 23rd October - Last day of Term 1 for students. 
Thursday 24th October – INSET DAY  
Friday 25th October – INSET DAY  
Term 2  
Monday 4th November – 1st Day Term 2  
Friday 20th December – Last Day Term 2  
Term 3  
Monday 6th January 2025 – 1st Day Term 3  
Friday 14th February – Last Day Term 3  
Term 4  
Monday 24th February - 1st Day Term 4 
Friday 4th April – Last Day Term 4 
Term 5  
Tuesday 22nd April – 1st Day Term 5  
Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday  
Friday 23rd May – Last Day Term 5  
Term 6  
Monday 2nd June – 1st Day Term 6  
Tuesday 22nd July – Last Day Term 6  
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Useful contact information 

Year 7 
Pastoral Manager – Cheryl Kemp – Cheryl.Kemp@bexhillacademy.org 
Learning Leader – Alex Humphrey – Alex.humphrey@bexhillacademy.org  
Senior Leader – Mark Linch/ Lee Starkey – Mark.Linch@bexhillacademy.org / Lee.Starkey@bexhillacadmey.org 
Administrator – Gill Barrington-Smith – Gillian.Barrington-Smith@bexhillacademy.org 

Year 8 
Pastoral Manager – Nikki Austin – Nikki.austin@bexhillacademy.org 
Learning Leader – DJ Barron – dj.barron@bexhillacademy.org 
Senior Leader – Chris Steward – Christopher.stewardf@bexhillacademy.org 
Administrator – Samantha Cheshire – Samantha.Cheshire@bexhillacademy.org 

Year 9 
Pastoral Manager – Kym Browning – kym.browning@bexhillacademy.org 
Learning Leader – Jo Deeprose – Jolene.Deeprose@bexhillacademy.org   
Senior Leader – Luke Borland – Luke.borland@bexhillacademy.org   
Administrator – Claire Cook – Claire.Cook@bexhillacademy.org  

Year 10 
Pastoral Manager – Kim Fuller – Kim.fuller@bexhillacademy.org 
Learning Leader – Matt Dann – Matthew.dann@bexhillacademy.org  
Senior Leader – Sarah Williams – Sarah.williams@bexhillacademy.org   
Administrator – Michele Wilkinson – Michele.Wilkinson@bexhillacademy.org 

Year 11  
Pastoral Manager – Nicky Humphries – Nicola.humphries@bexhillacademy.org 
Learning Leader – Ben Eldridge – Ben.eldridge@bexhillacademy.org  
Senior Leader – Wendy Minns – Wendy.Minns@bexhillacademy.org  
Administrator– Jackie Houlihan - Jacqueline.Houlihan@bexhillacademy.org  
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